
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENTAL SERVICES 
NOTICE OF GENERAL PUBLIC INTEREST 

Release Date: August 19, 2022 
 

PROPOSED RENEWAL OF HOME AND COMMUNITY BASED SERVICES (HCBS) 

1915(c) WAIVER FOR THE DEVELOPMENTALLY DISABLED 

(https://www.dds.ca.gov/initiatives/hcbs/) 

 

It is the Department of Developmental Services' intent to seek renewal for the 1915(c) 

HCBS Waiver from the federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). This 

notice is to inform interested parties of the plan to submit the renewal by October 1, 

2022 and allow the opportunity for feedback prior to submission.  

A copy of the waiver can be found at https://www.dds.ca.gov/initiatives/hcbs/, or by 

visiting your local regional center. 

Public comments will be considered through September 18, 2022. Comments or 

requests to review a hardcopy of the application can be submitted via email at 

federal.programs@dds.ca.gov or in writing to: 

Department of Developmental Services 

Federal Programs Division 

Attn: Gloria Contreras-Chipman 

1215 O Street MS 7-40 

Sacramento, California 95814 
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